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The Ice Dance Technical Committee and the ISU Development Commission 
have the pleasure to announce that for the first time the 

Annual Meeting 
with Ice Dance Coaches, Skaters, Officials and interested representatives of 

the Media, held on the occasion of the ISU World Figure Skating 
Championships 2018 in Milan, Italy will be 

Live streamed on the ISU Development Projects YouTube channel. 
 
The main purpose of this meeting is to inform Coaches, Skaters and Officials 
about the technical requirements for the 2018/19 season also including some 
of the requirements for the 2019/20 season. In particular, the required 
Rhythms for the Short (Rhythm) Dance, requirements for Free Dance and 
updates to the calling and marking guidelines.   
 
Essential new information regarding the most important aspects of the IDTC 
proposals for the forthcoming 2018 ISU Congress in Seville will also be 
presented. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming all interested in receiving these news 
first hand. 
 
 
 
 
        Halina Gordon Poltorak                                       Susanna Rahkamo 
Chair Ice Dance Technical Committee          Chair Development Commission 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC1h64oKbEku4ORjYnJGiGJw/featured

